
Friday 6th September 2024 

Welcome to the Year 3 and 4 team and to our first 
news letter of the year. It has been wonderful to see all 

of the children after a long break. We want to say 
thank you for reading the uniform policy because the 
children have looked smart and ready to learn every 

single day this week.  

 
Please ensure that you are 
connected to Class Dojo. 
Teachers have resent out 
links this week.  
 
Key information will be 
shared on here including 
upcoming events (and 
changes to them) and 
messages from class 
teachers. You can also keep 
track of your children’s 

values points that 
are earned 
throughout the 
school day.  

Important dates 
 
September 
 
Wednesday 4th September Meet the team 

(3.15am) 
 
October 
Tuesday  15th  Books and Biscuits 
(2.45am) Listen out to see if 

your child gains a 
‘West Park’s Value 
Token’ this half term! 

Essentials  
 
 Water bottle 
 PE kit (in school daily) 
 Correct uniform 
 Reading diary 

What are we learning this half term? 

Composition  
Our text this half term is Flotsam  
and we will be writing stories based 
on an adventure by the sea. 

History  
We are learning about Ancient 
Greece, myths and legends includ-
ing the Greek Gods. 

Maths 
This term we are consolidating our 
knowledge of place value and using 
this to add and subtract 3 and 4 
digit numbers. 

Science 
As scientists we are investigating 
the different states of matter—solid, 
liquid and gas. 

Reading 
As readers we are looking at retriev-
ing information from a text. 

Music 
As musicians we are learning new 
songs based on poetry and per-
forming these to our class. 

P.E. 
As sports people we will be develop-
ing our perseverance by practising 
different footwork skills. 

DT 
This half term we are designing and 
making a moving puppet. 

R.E. 
We will continue to develop our un-
derstanding of people's beliefs by 
investigating Buddhism. 

PSHE 
We will be focusing on the unit Be-
ing Me in My World. 


